
09/12/2019 

MR John Graney 
3A / East ESP 
Manly NSW 2095 
johngraneyauz@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

I strongly oppose the Development Application which has taken, what was a roof space, from 
restaurants with an approved patronage of 50 to over 500 and now seeks to further increase 
that number to 864! Since the Council approved increase in patronage to 507, the noise levels 
have increased exceptionally and now stand at a totally unacceptable level.

The plans submitted in support of the Development Application clearly state the outside 
seating area for El Camino will increase from 45 on the outdoor front balcony to a total of 238 
(current 45 seats plus an additional 193). This is an increase of 528%. This indicates the noise 
levels will increase in proportion with the number of people and will impact significantly on local 
residents who already have to endure the noise resulting from the November 2018 application.

I have not seen in the on-line documents where the current status of the noise levels, that is 
those levels that now exist since the addition of El Camino and Sake increased have been 
properly addressed so query how the Council could even entertain approving the application.

This is a family residential area where the noise and drunkenness of people leaving El Camino 
has reached an intolerable level.

I request the Council give due consideration to the effect on the local residents and refuse this 
application.

Sent: 9/12/2019 2:45:35 PM
Subject: Online Submission


